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*The Oahe Special Education Cooperative is fully staffed and ready to serve children

with special education needs in the areal!

*The past year brought the retirement of Peggy Gereau who had given 30+ years to

OSEC as a dedicated Speech-Language Pathologist at Selby Area School.

*The OSEC staff participated in professional development in August that provided

each teacher with new materials to use with students on their caseload.

*Thank you for allowing OSEC to serve your schools. If there are any concerns or

questions, please reach out. Have a wonderful school year!

OSEC has hired the following new staff for the

Emil
Frederick

Emily is the new
speech-language

pathologist in Selby.
She and her husband,
Skyler, live in Bowdle
where Skyler is the
superintendent.

2022-2023 school year!

Mara
Carrier

Mara is the new middle
& high school special

educator in Selby. Mara
and her husband
recently moved from
Belle Fourche. Mara has
been a sped teacher for
10+ years

N\

Marti Schuetzle

Director
701-226-7933
marti.schuetzle®@k12.sd.us

Lori Lutz

Business Manager
605-649-6296
oahespecial@venturecomm.net

Member Schools
Bowdle
Eureka
Herreid
Hoven

Selby Area
Smee



